
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 10 Modern History (Edexcel) summary curriculum map/core concepts 
 

AUTUMN SPRING SUMMER 
Half term 1: 

Medicine Through 
Time, 1250-present 

Half term 2: 
Medicine Through 

Time, 1250-present 

Half term 3: 
Historic Environment: 
British sector of the 

Western Front 1914-18  

Half term 4: 
Weimar and Nazi 

Germany 1918-1939 

Half term 5: 
Weimar and Nazi 

Germany 1918-1939 

Half term 6: 
Weimar and Nazi 

Germany 1918-1939 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

By the end of this term, 
pupils will know….. 

 Why there was 
continuity during 
the Medieval period 

 How far ideas 
changed during the 
Renaissance 

 How this informed 
treatments and 
prevention 

 The difference 
between 
approaches to the 
Black Death and 
Great Plague 

 The reasons for 
rapid changes in 
understanding in 
the 19th century. 

 The significance of 
Germ Theory 

 How this informed 
treatments and 
prevention 

 The changing role 
of the government 
in public health 

 How the experience 
and environment of 
the Western Front 
led to new injuries 

 The systems and 
treatments 
introduced to cope 
with the scale and 
novelty of injuries 

 How to investigate 
a source for a 
specified enquiry. 

 The early 
challenges faced by 
the new democracy 

 How and why the 
hyperinflation crisis 
occurred 

 The extent of 
recovery under 
Stresemann 

 The extent of social 
change 

 How the early Nazi 
Party developed 

 The reasons for the 
lack of support for 
the Nazis 1924-8 

 The significance of 
the Wall Street 
Crash 

 The reasons why 
Hitler became 
Chancellor in 1933 

 How Hitler turned 
Germany from a 
democracy to a 
dictatorship 
 

 How Hitler 
controlled Germany 
through the police 
state, propaganda 
and indoctrination 

 The extent of 
support and 
opposition  

 How 
unemployment was 
reduced 

 How and why racial 
policies were used 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Key Tier 3 disciplinary 
vocabulary: 

Four Humours 
Quarantine 
Purging 

Laissez faire, 
vaccination, Public 
Health, antibiotic 

Aseptic, blood 
transfusion, Chain of 
Evacuation. 

Weimar, constitution, 
abdicate, Kaiser, 
putsch, republic 

Propaganda 
Concordat 
Enabling Act  

Holocaust 
Rearmament 
Indoctrination 
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